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I am writing today in OPPOSITION to this bill.  Oregonians are getting hit with rising 

costs at every angel.  This proposed bill with further the burden on tax payers, with 

an astonishing assement of an approximate 400% increase to OHA.  Oregonians do 

not need to be squeezed more.  Many low income and those in the lower middle 

class are having to "rob Peter to pay Paul" and barly making ends meet.  Many in the 

lower middle class are suffering the most as they make too much money for any 

goverment help, but yet cant get ahead because of the continuingly increasing taxes 

and fees.  Please vote NO on this expansion and rising fees.  


